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NEW MEMBER  
SPOTLIGHT 

 

David and Krista Iadarola and their family have 
joined the Family of St. Paul’s.  David was born 
in Englewood, New Jersey, graduated from  
Coconut Creek High School in Coconut Creek, 
FL, and City College in Fort Lauderdale, FL.  
He is retired and spends his time gardening, 
shooting, and woodworking.  Krista is a  
full-time student in the nursing field as well as a  
full-time mother.  They have four children  
between them:  David Iadarola (27) lives in Fort 

Hood, TX; Mallory Kelley (16) attends Captain Shreve High School, Bryce Iadarola  (15) and Collin 
Iadarola (14) both attend Parkway. The Iadarola family also has several four legged family members:  
cats:  Andrea’ and Frankie, dog: Ridgeback, rooster:  Boss, and 5 hens.  David and Krista have recently 
attended the New Member Class with Father Paul Martin.  From the class they learned that he is the ad-
ministrator type and she is the compassionate one.  This proved to be so true as he was the Vice-President 
of a company and she is a nurse!  

We welcome the Iadarola Family to St. Paul’s! 
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March 2017 Office: 318-865-8469 

 
Bishop Jake Owensby will be visiting us at St. Paul's on 

Sunday, March 19, 2017 at the 10:30 a.m. service. He will be  
confirming 17 candidates, reaffirming 10 candidates, and receiving  
3 candidates. A reception will be held for the Bishop and candidates' 

honor in the Parlor following that service. Everyone is invited to  
attend and enjoy the refreshments.  
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Don't forget that on Sunday, March 5th, the Cub Scouts will be hosting 
a Spaghetti Lunch Fundraiser. Dine in or take out! A plate of Spaghetti 
will be $8.00! The lunch will be held in the Parish Hall following the 

10:30 a.m. service. Join the fun and bring a friend!  
 
 
 

The Acolytes are having a Rummage Sale on Sat., March 18th from 
8:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. The Acolytes are raising 

money for their trip to England this summer. If you have items to  
donate, please drop it off in the Parish Hall. Mark the date!!!  

 

Don't miss it! Bargains galore!  

3 

�������������	��
�

Ash Wednesday: Wednesday, March 1, 2017 at noon and 7pm 
 
Our theme for Lent in 2017 is "Faith on the Front Line". 
 
On Wednesdays, March 8th, 15th, 22nd, and 29th, we will host Lenten Speakers who will share 
their "Faith on the Front Line" at 6:30 p.m. You will not want to miss these inspirational talks!  
Everyone is welcome! Bring a friend! We will have Chapel at 5:30 p.m. and Dinner at 6:00 p.m. on 
those evenings. 
 
On Wednesday, April 5th, we will celebrate The Seder in the Parish Hall at 6:00 p.m. hosted by 
our EYC (Episcopal Youth for Christ). Please sign up for the Seder Meal by contacting the Ministry 
Office at 318-865-8469. Everyone is invited! 
 
Thursday, April 13th, we will have Maundy Thursday Service in the church at 7:00 p.m. We will 
have the Prayer Vigil in the Chapel following this service until 8:00 a.m. the next day. 
 
Good Friday: Friday, April 14th, we will have Meditations at noon and Stations of the Cross at 7 
p.m. 
 
Saturday, April 15th:  
At 10:30 a.m., join us for the Annual Easter Egg Hunt in the Parish Hall. 
Later, we will celebrate the Easter Vigil at 7 p.m. 
 
Sunday, April 16th: We will celebrate the Risen Christ at our church services at 8:00 a.m. and 
10:30 a.m.  
 

Everyone is invited to all of  
these events! Please join us! 


